
 ‘what to do’ in case of suspected COVID-19 
 
If you or a guest are displaying signs of the COVID-19 
virus while staying in your holiday home, you should 
inform the park, immediately self-isolate where you are 
to minimise any risk of transmission, and request a test. 
 
If you are confirmed to have COVID-19, you should then 
return home if you are able to leave, using private 
transport but only driving if you can do so safely. If you 
cannot reasonably return home (for example because 
you are not well enough to travel or do not have the 
means to arrange transport), we will then contact NHS 
Wales and or , the local authority for the most recent 
recommendations. 
 
Other guests in the same accommodation should also 
self-isolate where they are. If the diagnosis is then 
confirmed, they should also return home for any 
remaining part of their isolation period in line with 
government guidance, subject to being able to do so 
safely.  
 
 

 

https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/coronavirus-covid-19/symptoms/
https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/coronavirus-covid-19/symptoms/

